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SECRETARY : 
lOth November, 1949. 

MISS OLIVE BAGGALLAY, 
M.B E., l..L,B., S,FLN. 

Miss G.E . M. Jebb, Iv1.A., 
Vice-President, 
Florence Nightingale International Foundation, 
bedf ord College for 1domen, 
Regents .!?ark, LONDON, N. \~ .1. 

Dear Miss Jebb, 

You will have received by now the Minutes of the 
Grand Council meeting held in Stockholm, in June 1949, contain­
ing in detail the changes wnich will be taking place in the 
Foundation as from November 1949. 

For JOur information I am attacning herewith copy 
of a statement recently issued by the International Council of 
Nurses to its member associations. I trust that you will feel 
that this statement is a helpful summary of the position and 
status of the F.N.I . F . following the decisions made at Stockholm 
last June. 

I know you realise that basically the objectives 
of the Foundation have not changed . They remain directed towards 
facilitating higher nursing education among nurses the world over. 
The combined efforts of all those concerned will be needed now , 
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as they were in the past, in order to.achieve th~s~ ?bjectives, 
to work out ways and means of supporting the activities of the 
Foundation as well as to assist in its development. 

The loyalty and interest and very generous support which 
you have shown to the Foundation to this date was recognised by 
the Grand Council at their last meeting when the following 
resolution was passed: 

u'l1he Grand Council would like to thank also the twelve 
Vice-Presidents, four of whom we are so happy to have 
with us to-day, Miss fuessolora , Dame ~llen Musson, 
Mademoiselle Lucie Odier, Miss Mary rl.oberts. \ve remember 
with gratefulness all their activities and the devotion 
they have given for the welfare and development of the 
Foundation, and we trust they wil l be able to continue 
this great contribution in the newly constituted body.If 

Before giving up my duties as Chairman of the 
Committee of 1V1anagement, on November 12th, I should like to 
express also my personal appreciation to you for your assistance, 
and the wish that you will see fit to continue to give your 
support to the programme of the Foundation in the future as 
generously as you have done in the past. 

Enclosure. 

Yours sincerely, 
1·ll~J;H~, 

Yvonr{;}i;ntsch 
Chairman 

of the 
Committee of Management . 


